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Outcome/Agency 7 
 
DEEWR Question No. EW1186_09 
 
Senator Cash asked on 26 February, EEWR Hansard page 50. 
 
 
Question 
 
Job Placement 
 
“With job placement licensed organisations no longer placing vacancies on the website from 
1 July 2009, what impact does the department predict this will have on the number of 
vacancies advertised?” 
 
 
Answer 
 
The conclusion of current job placement licences will not prevent organisations from placing 
vacancies on the Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relation’s free 
website Jobsearch. The department does not predictively model Jobsearch vacancy levels.   
 
 
 
 


